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CARDEA Hub Working Group 

 

Summary 

The mission of the CARDEA Research Manager Hub is to empower research managers and 

professionals with the knowledge, career resources, and community support necessary to excel in 

their roles. 

 

CARDEA established a Hub Leadership Team which will ensure the creation, implementation, and 

development of the CARDEA Hub.  

 

Membership and Meetings 

Particular attention has been paid to the makeup of the Hub Leadership Team. We have ensured that 

a range of disciplines, organisation sizes, genders, widening EU13 countries, diversity in general and 

career stages have been included. The Team includes the following members: 

 

Chair – Mary Kate O’Regan (UCC) 

Other members:  

 Ivona Peternel (UNIPU), Achilleas Tsiligeridis (CERTH), Dimitrios Sanopoulos (CERTH), Eduard 

Balbuena (CERCA), Lluis Rovira (CERCA), Barbara Chiucconi (University of Macerata), Erica Feliziani 

(University of Macerata), Marilou Ramos-Pamplona (University of Liège), Mihaela M. Albu (UPB), Dr 

Paolo Saporito (UCC). 

 

Other members may join the Hub Leadership Team later in the project and always by invitation. The 

members of the CARDEA advisory board will support the Leadership Team and provide guidance and 

suggestions on how to ensure the effective delivery of the Hub. 

 

Frequency of meetings 

The Hub Leadership Team meets once a month and reports to the project team as appropriate in a  

timely manner. 

 

 

For further information please see Community of Practice Report WP3 


